Summit Election Commission 4879 W. Deren Rd., Ludington, MI 49431 February 20, 2024

Supervisor Kelly called the Summit Election Commission meeting to order at 5:45 pm.

Members Present: Supervisor Wayne Kelly, Clerk Kay Deanda, Treasurer Mary Bedker

was adopted: At this meeting of the Summit Election Commission held on the day of February 20, 2024, the following resolution

Consolidation of Precincts For May 7, 2024 Special Election Resolution #2024-01

Whereas, the State of Michigan has adopted legislation to consolidate elections; and

Whereas, this legislation includes provisions regarding school election administration; and

of elections since Election Consolidation on January 1, 2005, including "mixed elections" (election day consisting of both school issues and municipal issues on the same ballot), and have determined that the voters in Mason County would be best served by the majority of voters going to their municipal polling locations for all elections Whereas, Mason County City and Township Clerks and Local School Administrators have monitored the conduct

under MCL 168.659 Consolidation of election precincts-Voters not going to their normal municipal precinct, (fractional voters), will be and Pentwater Township into one Precinct to be named Pentwater Township for the May 7, 2024 Special Election sent notices indicating what polling location to vote at. Now, Therefore, Be It Resolved, the Summit Election Commission authorizes the Combination of Summit

Per the Qualified Voter File this only affects four voters in Summit Township, at this time aside from same day Voting location is at the Pentwater Township Hall: 500 N. Hancock St., Pentwater, MI 49449

Motion by Kelly seconded by Bedker to adopt the foregoing resolution. Motion carried.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:55 pm

Summif Township Clerk

Dated: